
 

 Maths 

In the last two weeks of maths, we’ve been 
learning about place value up to 10,000.  

We have been learning how to write,     
partition, compare and put these numbers 
on a number line. 

We have also been practicing our          
arithmetic skills. 

 

YEAR FOUR 

Other work 

We have also been able to start learning 
about the internet and how devices net-
work with each other in Computing, start 
our French lessons based around Red Rid-
ing Hood, Learn about Pulse and Pitch in 
Music and start our Swimming lessons. 

 English 

In English, the children have been work-
ing on their adventure narrative about 
two children going back in time to Roman 
Britain. 

We have looked at how to use fronted 
averbials, subordinate clauses and ex-
panded noun phrases to make our writing 
more entertaining for the reader. 

 

 

 Homework 
This year the children will bring home a 

double sided homework sheet every    

Friday. One side will be that weeks spell-

ings and the other side will be to practice 

that weeks times tables. This will be 

brought in the next Friday to mark.  

 

We would also like to have the children 

try to do: 

1. 3 x 10/15 min sessions on TT 
Rockstars 

2. 3 x 10/15 min sessions on 
Spelling Shed 

3. 3 x 15 min reading sessions—
diaries MUST be signed by an 
adult 

Topic 

In Topic we are looking at the Ro-
man invasion of Britain.  

We have begun by looking at where 
Rome is and what life was like for 
the Celts before the invasion. We 
have also learned WHY the Romans 
wanted to invade. 
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